TELEPHONE (718) 432-4000

HORACE MANN SCHOOL

231 WEST 246th STREET = RIVERDALE, N.Y. 10471

September 25, 2006

Mr. Daniel Schwartzman
134 Arlororov St #134
Tel Aviv, Israel, 62098

Dear Mr. Schwartzman,

We wanted to express our appreciation for the workshop on Musical Theater
which you gave here.

The student response was very positive. They commented that they felt more
comfortable singing publicly and that they had a betler understanding of many of the
techniques for self expression through musical theater.

The faculty who were present said they were also inspired by vour teaching
methods and by the fact that you were so “present” in the moment. Your response lo, and
instruction of the students set a great example to bring to their own classrooms.

We look forward to working with you again! Please let us know your itinerary
for the 2007-2008 year as soon as it gels.

Yours truly,
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Woody Howard

Chair of Performing Arts 6-12



